

## **Nurture Discover Achieve**

Friday 27th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be celebrating Harvest Festival on Friday 4<sup>th</sup> October and again we will be collecting for Readifood. We understand that the cost of living is impacting everyone at the moment, so please only send a donation if you feel able to and it won't mean your own family missing out.

The following items would be gratefully welcomed:

Tinned produce Biscuits

Pasta

Coffee

Tea bags

Baby food

Baby milk

**Toiletries** 

Household cleaning items

We will collect items throughout the week beginning 30<sup>th</sup> September.

Have a lovely autumn weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Modet Barnett

Amanda Walcott-Barnett Deputy Head Teacher